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City of Cambridge 

Special Meeting 

May 26, 2022 

7:00 p.m. 

 

 
A special meeting of the Cambridge City Council was held on May 26, 2022 at 

Cambridge City Hall. The purpose of this special meeting was to consider a Children 

Pedestrian Safety (CPS) Program FY2022 Application. 

 

Present were Mayor Mark Loveland, Council President Gene Neumann, Delray Platt, and 

Nanette Rhodes.  Councilmember Levi Harrison was absent.  Also present was City 

Clerk/Treasurer Sandra McKee and Public Works Superintendent Corey Morgan. 

 

Mayor Loveland called the meeting to order at 7:07 p.m. Mayor Loveland welcomed 

everyone to the meeting and Nan Rhodes led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Children Pedestrian Safety (CPS) Program FY2022 Application – The council reviewed 

the application for FY2022 Children Pedestrian Safety Program Application.  Nan 

Rhodes made a motion to approve the FY2022 Children Pedestrian Safety Program 

application with the changes of a typo in Support Information #3 from do comply with 

ADA to do not comply as well as addressing the traffic count and situation with the 

closures of Hwy 55 in the last few years causing a significant increase in traffic on Hwy 

95 and submit it.  Delray Platt seconded the motion and the motion passed unanimously. 

 

Nan Rhodes made a motion to adjourn and Gene Neumann seconded the motion.  The 

motion passed unanimously and the meeting adjourned at 7:14 p.m. 

 

 

 

____________________________________       ________________________________ 

Sandra McKee, City Clerk          Mark Loveland, Mayor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


